
 
 

 
 

Wednesday 24th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I write to inform you that, after two years of working at Gateway as both SENCO and Assistant 
Principal I will be resigning at the end of this academic year and therefore my last day will be 
Friday 17th July 2020. 
I will be joining the local authority as an Education Officer for Looked After Children. This has been 
a difficult decision to leave Gateway and one which I have not taken lightly but I am hopeful that 
this new job opportunity will allow me to spend more time with my young family. 
 
If there is any information that you feel you need to share with me about your child regarding their 
on - going SEND needs before I leave then please do not hesitate to phone the School Office or 
send an email to ​h.piggott@gateway.fcat.org.uk​ and I can update their file ready to pass over to 
school SEND Team. 
 
I hope to be able to pop back into Gateway in September to say goodbye to the children in person 
but I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your children for the incredible support 
given to me during my time here at Blackpool Gateway and I will miss you all very much. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
Helen Piggott 
SENCO/ Assistant Principal  
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